
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT                                                                      30 July 2019    

 

 

Statement on the hospitalization of Deputy Minister for Agriculture, Land Reform and 

Rural Development S’dumo Dlamini 

 

The Ministry and the Department of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development would 

like to inform the public and all our stakeholders that Deputy Minister S’dumo Dlamini is 

currently on sick leave after he was admitted in hospital for a severe headache. 

 

In consultation with the family and the visits we have had we are pleased to inform you that 

he is recuperating very well, hence he tendered his apologies to the relevant authorities on 

all official engagements. 

The family and his doctors request privacy while they are attending to him. 

 

Ends 
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